TOWN OF OTEGO

October 27, 2021

The Town Board of the Town of Otego held a public hearing on Wednesday, October 27, 2021 at 6:00 pm at the Municipal Building, 3526 State Highway 7, Otego, New York. The purpose of the meeting was to conduct a public hearing on the 2022 Town Budget.

The following members were present:

Joseph Hurlburt	Town Supervisor
Teresa Sears	Town Clerk
Terry Brown	Councilperson
Barbara Stanton	Councilperson
Royce Livingston	Councilperson
David Sheldon	Councilperson
JR Hurlburt	Highway Supt.

The public hearing was opened at 6:05 pm.

The board completed the compilation of the budget. One resident was in attendance, but had no questions.

A motion was made by Barbara Stanton, seconded by Royce Livingston, to adjourn the public hearing. Motion: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays.

A motion was made by Royce Livingston, seconded by David Sheldon, to enter a regular meeting to vote on the preliminary budget. Motion: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays.

Regular meeting opened at 6:10 pm.

There was no further discussion about the preliminary budget for 2022.

A motion was made by Barbara Stanton, seconded by David Sheldon, to adopt the preliminary budget as the final budget for 2022. Motion: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays.

A motion was made by Terry Brown, seconded by David Sheldon, to adjourn the meeting. Motion: 5 Ayes, 0 Nays.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:12 pm.

Respectfully submitted
Teresa Sears Town Clerk
Town Supervisor
Town Clerk

 Councilperson
Councilperson
Councilperson
Councilperson
Highway Supt.